
HSLI Fall Board Meeting 
Nominating and Elections Committee Report 

October 2, 2024 
 

Open Offices: 
The office of Treasurer was open for election in September 2024.  Jonna Peterson, Interim 
Director of the Loyola University Chicago, Health Sciences Library, ran for a second term as 
Treasurer.  
 
Election: 
The election was held via LibWizard (Springshare) form between September 10th and 23rd, 
2024.  The online ballot included options to vote for Jonna Peterson or to write in another 
candidate’s name for Treasurer. 
 
Results: 
 
Total Votes Cast: 48 (62.3% participation rate based on membership of 77, as of August 2024) 
 
Treasurer:  

Jonna Peterson: 48 votes (100%) 
Write-ins:  0 

 
Jonna Peterson has been elected as Treasurer, 2024-2026. Congratulations to Jonna and THANK 
YOU to Jonna for her willingness to serve a second term as HSLI Treasurer! 
 
The next regular HSLI election will be for President-Elect and Secretary in the fall of 2025. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Lesley Wolfgang, Chair (Lesley.wolfgang@hshs.org) 
HSLI Nominating and Elections Committee 


